Non-discrimination Policy

The Wallingford Public Library is committed to equal opportunity principles in access, services,
and employment. The Wallingford Public Library does not discriminate against individuals on
the basis of race, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, marital status,
religious creed, disability, age, genetic information, veteran status, ancestry, national ethnic
origin, or any protected status under state and federal laws.
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